UNM School of Law
Faculty Meeting
August 3, 1971
12:00 noon
Convened in Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart, Assistant Dean Geer, Professors Barnett, Muir, Walker, Walden, and Weihofen.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. Fred W. Gabourie, Jr., a first-year student previously suspended submitted a letter petitioning the faculty for readmission for the fall of 1971. After discussion, it was moved, seconded and passed that his petition be denied and that the usual rule as to reapplying after one year be applied.
- 2. It was moved, seconded and failed to pass that Stephens F. Tillett and Frazer Walton be admitted.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer Assistant Dean

HLG:kgn